
The World of Satan and Her
Gods  Versus  The  World  of
Yahweh and His Saints

religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd;
for His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit

has gathered them.

 

The World of Satan and Her Gods

Versus

The World of Yahweh and His Saints

 

Before the very first sin brought the very first plague upon
mankind, Yahweh sent the first Prophecy to mankind, showing
Yahweh’s Judgment of what sin would bring versus the blessings
mankind could forever enjoy by practicing Yahweh’s Laws.

 

Sin? What is that?
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Read this:

I Yahchanan 3:4-15

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
Seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should ahab (love) one another.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.

13 Do not marvel, my brothers, if the world hates you.

14 We know that we have passed from death to life, because we
love the brothers. He who does not ahab (love) his neighbor
abides in death.



15 Whoever hates his neighbor is a murderer; and you know that
no murderer has Eternal Life abiding in him.

 

Did  you notice in verse 8, if you practice—practice breaking
any one of Yahweh’s Ten Commandments—you belong to Satan, not
the Creator, Yahweh.

 

Read the Fourth Commandment:

Exodus 20:8-11

8 Remember the Sabbath Day, to keep it Sacred.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10  But the Seventh Day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the Work of Yahweh:
you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11  For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that is in them; and ceased from this work on the
Seventh Day. Therefore, Yahweh  blessed the Sabbath Day, and
did Righteous works on it.

 

There are 4,199 religions in this generation that do not keep
the Seventh Day Sabbath.

 

There is only one group on earth that keeps Yahweh’s Seventh
Day Sabbath, and it is prophesied:

Micahyah 4:1-3



1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Notice again:

I Yahchanan 3:4-6

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

 

Compare:

I Yahchanan 2:4

He who says: I know Him, but does not keep His Laws, is a
liar, and the Truth is not in him.



 

I repeat, there are 4,199 religions in this generation and
none of them practice the Laws of the Creator Yahweh. Notice
to whom your bible and The Book of Yahweh say they belong.
They do not belong to the Creator Yahweh.

 

Yahweh  is  the  Creator  and  only  Being  Who  has  plans  for
mankind.

 

Read the following:

Genesis 1:26

Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to My
Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the sea,
over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all the
earth  and  over  every  creeping  thing  that  creeps  upon  the
earth.

Psalm 8:1-6

1 How excellent is Your Great Name in all the earth, Yahweh
our Father! You have Your Glory firmly set above the starry
frame; the heavens.

2 From the mouths of babes and sucklings strength by You is
ordained, so You would still the enemy; the avenger would be
crushed!

3 When we consider Your heavens, the work Your Fingers framed,
the work of the moon and of the stars, which were by You
ordained;

4 What is man that You are mindful of him? And the son of man,
that You visit him?



5 For You have made him a little lower than the malakim, but
You will crown him with glory and honor.

6 You made man to be the ruler over the works of Your Hands;
You will put all things under his feet;

Revelation 22:12-16

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws (Commandments), that
they will have right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in
through the gates into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

 

If you are not aware, the translators of the versions of The
Book of Yahweh, such as the King James version, were forced to
replace  the  Names  of  Yahweh,  the  Creator  and  the  Savior,
Yahshua, with the titles of their Gods.

 

The Roman Catholic Emperor, Constantine, chose the name of two
Gods to replace the Name Yahshua. Read the history below:

 

The First Council of Nicaea and the “missing records”



Thus,  the  first  ecclesiastical  gathering  in  history  was
summoned and is today known as the Council of Nicaea. It was
at  this  gathering  that  Christianity  was  born  and  the
ramifications of decisions made at the time are difficult to
calculate. About four years prior to chairing the Council,
Constantine had been initiated into the religious order of Sol
Invictus, one of the two thriving cults that regarded the Sun
as the one and only Supreme God (the other was Mithraism).
Because of his Sun worship, he instructed Eusebius to convene
the first of three sittings on the summer solstice, 21 June
325 (Catholic Encyclopedia, New Edition, vol. i, p. 792), and
it was “held in a hall of Osius’s palace” (Ecclesiastical
History, Bishop Louis Dupin, Paris, 1686, vol. i, p. 598).

From his extensive research into Church councils, Dr Watson
concluded that “the clergy at the Council of Nicaea were all
under the power of the devil and the convention was composed
of the lowest rabble and patronised the vilest abominations”
(An Apology for Christianity, op. cit.). It was that infantile
body of men who were responsible for the commencement of a new
religion and the theological creation of Jesus Christ.

Constantine’s intention at Nicaea was to create an entirely
new god for his empire who would unite all religious factions
under one deity. Presbyters were asked to debate and decide
who their new god would be. …the names of 53 gods were tabled
for discussion. “As yet, no God had been selected by the
council,  and  so  they  balloted  in  order  to  determine  that
matter… For one year and five months the balloting lasted…”
(God’s  Book  of  Eskra,  Prof.  S.L.  MacGuire’s  translation,
Salisbury, 1922, chapter xlviii, paragraphs 36, 41).

At the end of that time, Constantine returned to the gathering
to discover that the presbyters had not agreed on a new deity
but had balloted down to a short list of five prospects:
Caesar,  Krishna,  Mithra,  Horus  and  Zeus  (Historia
Ecclesiastica, Eusebius, c. 325). Constantine was the ruling
spirit at Nicaea and he ultimately decided upon a new god for



them. To involve British factions, he ruled that the name of
the Druid god, Hesus, be joined with the Eastern Saviour-god,
Krishna  (Krishna  is  Sanskrit  for  Christ),  and  thus  Hesus
Krishna would be the official name of the new Roman god. A
vote was taken and it was with a majority show of hands (161
votes to 157) that both divinities become one God. Following
long-standing heathen custom, Constantine used the official
gathering and the Roman apotheosis decree to legally deify two
deities as one, and did so by democratic consent. A new god
was proclaimed and “officially” ratified by Constantine (Acta
Concilii  Nicaeni,  1618).  That  purely  political  act  of
deification effectively and legally placed Hesus and Krishna
among  the  Roman  gods  as  one  individual  composite.  That
abstraction lent Earthly existence to amalgamated doctrines of
the Empire’s new religion; and because there was no letter “J”
in alphabets until around the [sixteenth] century, the name
subsequently evolved into “Jesus Christ”.

Nexus Magazine, Volume 14, Number 4

 

The  original  reading  of  Revelation  22:16  has  the  Name,
Yahshua. The King James version replaced the Name, Yahshua
with the name of the Gods, Jesus and Christ.

 

All the religions that follow this practice are suffering from
the seven last plagues, as I write this letter.

 

Read this:

Revelation 22:16-21

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning



Star.

17 And the Spirit and the brides, say: Come! And let him who
hears, say: Come! And let him who is thirsty come. And whoever
will, let him take the water of life freely.

18 For I testify to everyone who hears the Words of the
Prophecy of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it
will come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that
are written in this Book:

19 And if any man will take away from the Words of the Book of
this Prophecy, it will come to pass that he will take away his
part out of The Book of Life, and out of Yahweh Shammah, and
from the things which are written in this Book.

20 He Who testifies these things, says: Surely I come quickly!
HalleluYahweh! May this be so! Come, Yahshua Messiah.

21 The love of our King, Yahshua Messiah, be with you all.
HalleluYahweh!

 

The seven last plagues, which started with the coronavirus,
are a buildup of unclean and abominable microbes that mankind
started growing with each sin committed.

 

Your bible says these sins bring confusion to the minds of the
people and, yes, the world leaders are included. The world
leaders have no answers for today’s world problems. Due to
their confusion, the only “solution” they see is war.

 

Putin Warns the West as Protests Emerge at Home

Last Updated April 21, 2021



nytimes.com

 

The U.S. Strategic Command Just Casually Tweeted About Nuclear
War

By Samantha Lock on 4/20/21 at 7:43 AM EDT

newsweek.com

 

Philippines’ Duterte prepared to deploy navy over South China
Sea claim

20 Apr 2021

channelnewsasia.com

 

Philippines’ Duterte would send navy ships in South China Sea
to assert claim over resources

reuters.com

 

Vladimir Putin issues ‘stark warning’ to US, NATO

foxnews

 

Ukraine’s president warns that war may be coming, and vows
that his nation will stand ‘to the last man.’

nytimes.com

 

US commander warns NATO is ready to respond to aggression



By Joe Gould

defensenews.com

 

So the answer? You just read the answer; they are planning
wars for themselves.

 

Read again:

Revelation 22:18

For I testify to everyone who hears the Words of the Prophecy
of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it will
come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that are
written in this Book:

 

Did you notice the word “plagues”? Those are the seven last
plagues that started with the last 3½ years, proclaimed by the
Two Witnesses of Yahweh, under the beholding of the Great and
Honorable High Priest and King, Yahshua Messiah.

Zecharyah 6:11-13

11 Take the silver and gold and make crowns, and set them upon
the Head of Yahshua Son of Yahweh, the High Priest.

12 Speak to Him, and say; This is what Yahweh our Father says:
Behold, the Man Whose Name is the BRANCH! For He will branch
out from His place, and He will build The House of Yahweh!

13 Yes, He will build The House of Yahweh. He will bear glory,
and will sit and rule on His throne. He will be a Priest upon
His Throne; and the counsel of Peace will be between them
both.



 

Watch The Armies

Kill Themselves

 

Although the nuclear burning shown in Revelation 18 is the
seventh and last plague, all seven plagues are in motion at
this time, and they will end in this last 3½ year period
foretold, only by Yahweh.

 

Read this:

Isayah 45:21-22

21 Speak out, bring your proofs near; yes, let them take
counsel together. Who has declared this from ancient time? Who
has foretold it from that time? Have not I, Yahweh? And there
is no source of power except Me, a just Father and a Savior;
there is none but Me.

22 Look to Me, and be saved, all the ends of the earth; for I
am Yahweh, and there is no other source of power.

 

The Creator, Yahweh, tells us before things come to pass. Not
one of His Prophecies will fail. They are written for Yahweh’s
Last Days’ House.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.



2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

In verse 1, did you notice the words “Last Days”? The Last
Generation or Last Days started in 1934; that generation is
almost over.

 

Isayah 34:16

Search out The Book of Yahweh, and read. Not one of these will
be neglected. For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd; for
His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit has gathered them.

 

The House of Yahweh answers all questions with Scripture.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab (Love),

 

Yisrayl Hawkins
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